
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 28– 27th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Warner Budgens Donation  - Following an in store green token “Community Saving Scheme”, we 
were presented this week with a cheque for £397 from Warner Budgens.  We are very grateful for this 
donation which will be put towards our project for new outdoor equipment for Early Years. 
 
Music Tuition – Letters were sent home before Easter asking if your child (Years 2 – 5) would like to 
continue/start music lessons in September 2018.  Forms must be returned by Tuesday 8th May and 
deposits paid online via SIMS Agora.  Please remember to let us know if your child no longer wishes to 
continue with lessons in September. 
 
Lost Property – We have several items of clothing including coats and school jumpers in the lost 
property box. If you think your child has lost something please come and take a look before or after 
school. 
 
Temporary Cleaner Vacancy – We are looking for a temporary after school cleaner to cover a leave of 
absence of 4 to 6 weeks. The post is for 10 hours per week over 4 days from 14th May.  Please contact 
the office for further information. 
 
Reminders -  

• Football Kit – We are still missing a lot of our school kit - please have a good look at home and 
return any items that you have – thank you.   

• Water Bottles – Please ensure your child brings a named water bottle into school each day.  
 
Dates for Your Diary: 

• Class Photos will be taken on Tues 1st May. Please ensure children come to school wearing 
their school jumper/cardigan and grey/black socks. 

• Year 3 have started swimming lessons, payments can be made on line via SIMS Agora or send 
in contributions towards the cost to the school office - £17.50 half term, £35.00 per term. 

• Sports Day will be held on Mon 18th June (KS2 in the morning and Rec & KS1 in the afternoon).  
The back up date for bad weather is Mon 25th June. 

 
Books of the Week  - Mrs Walsh’s class have been reading ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Rescue’ by 
Rhonda and David Armitage. The Lighthouse Inspectors have decided that it's time for Mr Grinling to 
retire. But when a stranded whale desperately needs the Grinlings' help, they realise that Mr Grinling 
is still the best man for the job. 

 
 
 
 

Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 

Apply for tickets now… 
Family Bingo 

Friday 11th May 6pm 
Tickets £4 per person 

(Everyone attending will need a ticket, except for pre-schoolers)  
To include 6 games and a hot dog or “not dog” 

Tuck shop on the night and all-sweet prizes! 
Please send cash or cheque with your child or into the 
school office with a note of the following before Friday 
2nd May: 

• Lead name 
• Number of tickets required 
• Contact number 
• Dietary requirements 

Please note: 
We have 120 tickets available 
Ticket applications close on Friday 2nd May to allow for catering planning 
Cheques payable to Bidford School Association 
You will be contacted if we are over-subscribed 
Tickets will be collected on the night 

Follow us on Facebook – Bidford School BSA 

`The core BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Milly and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Milly Deguara – Secretary 

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

 


